
Special Board of Selectmen’s Meeting – July 8, 2015  

Schlag opened the meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the TOB Conference Room. Duval and Donlan were present.  

Liz Glidden, Town Planner, was invited to attend. 

Donlan made a motion to enter into executive session to discuss the hiring of a building official, 

approved unanimously. 

The public portion of the meeting reconvened at 4:40 p.m. 

Schlag made a motion to appoint Fern Tremblay as the full-time building official for a term of four years, 

ending July 8, 2019. Passed unanimously. 

Duval moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:44 P.M. – Approved unanimously.  

Minutes taken by – Melissa J. Schlag  


